
Safe Return to School Pledge 

Nailsea School pledges to our families: 

1 

 

We have followed and implemented a risk assessment 
framework with the safety of staff and students being 
a priority. This follows official guidance and will be 
updated as the guidance evolves. 

2 

 

With social distancing measures in mind we have re 
organised the layout of the school, including 
introducing one-way systems and reducing class sizes, 
which will be no bigger than 15 students. 

3 

 

To secure the integrity of the site we have reduced 
footfall around the building by having staggered 
start/leaving times, static classrooms with students 
being allocated specific desks and ensuring resources 
are not shared. 

4 

 

We have increased stocks of equipment to ensure that 
hygiene is paramount – including soaps and gels which 
are available in classrooms and public areas, as well as 
in toilet areas. Increased deep cleaning has been in 
place since March and will continue, daily. 

5 

 

All staff will follow social distancing and hygiene 
guidelines. Posters have been positioned around the 
school site reminding everyone of these expectations. 

6 

 

We will continue to stay in touch with all of our 
families through regular letters, phone calls, social 
media updates and the website. We do want to hear 
from you as well. Please contact us if you have any 
questions or queries. 

7 

 

We will try our best to accommodate individual 
preferences where possible e.g the choice of wearing 
face masks. 

8 

 

For those students that are not yet returning to school 
we will continue to provide work and feedback to 
them so their home learning can continue. 

 

The pledges Nailsea School asks of our families and students: 

1 

 

Please follow social distancing and hygiene guidelines 
as they are there to protect everyone in #teamnailsea 

2 

 

Please keep the school informed of any health and 
attendance issues of all family members. 

3 

 

If/when children cannot attend school please commit as 
best you can to continued learning from home and stay 
in contact with the school.  

 


